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Sensitive: Legal 

30 May 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
121 Macquarie St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

By email ONLY: 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

NSW Police Force 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - Production of documents pursuant 
to Summons No. NSWPF109 

We refer to: 

• summons No. NSWPF109, issued to the Commissioner of NSW Police (Commissioner) on 22 
May 2023 (Summons), with a return date of 26 May 2023; and 

• your letter of 22 May 2023 enclosing the Summons (Letter). 

A copy of the Summons and Letter is enclosed. 

Production of Documents 
In response to the Summons, the Commissioner is to produce 2 documents in response to the 
Summons. A copy of an index listing the documents being produced is also enclosed with this letter. 
The documents will be produced electronically, with production being facilitated on the 
Commissioner's behalf by Corrs Chambers Westgarth. 

We are instructed that the physical exhibits are no longer in the possession of NSWPF. The black 
leather suit bag was returned to the owner on 6 March 1996 and the green and white handled knife 
wrapped in tissue was disposed of on 14 November 1996. This information is detailed in the 
documents produced in response to the Summons. 

Non-Publication orders 
We refer to Practice Guideline 2 dated 1 February 2023 issued by the Inquiry. In accordance with the 
Practice Guideline, the Commission has enclosed with this letter, a schedule of non-publication 
claims over the documents produced in response to the Summons. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiry Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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